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Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union Helps Members Save $217,758.90 by Lowering ODP/NSF 

Fees 

Alpena, MI, August 9, 2024 – Alpena Alcona Area Credit Union (AAACU) offers industry low fees 
on their Overdraft Privilege (ODP) and Non-sufficient Fund (NSF) fees helping members keep 
more money in their pockets. 

By offering lower NSF/ODP fees of $10.00 we have saved AAACU members $217,758.90 in fees, 
during the month of July compared to the national NSF/ODP average fee of $33.00. 
 
AAACU strives to be our members most trusted and valued financial partner ensuring members’ 
financial needs are met. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of June 30, 2024, AAACU provides service to 46,733 members with total 
assets equal to $821,630,475. 
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